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GT Field of Dreams

See what players of GT Field of Dreams 

are up to!
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On the Air with Mayor Mayer
New podcast episodes released every 

month.

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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GT Recreation Center Preschool

2025-2026 Enrollment starting in April.

Hider Lane Senior Center  
Celebrates Valentines Day

Love and laughter filled the Hider Lane Senior Center as our seniors 
gathered for their monthly luncheon, celebrating Valentine’s Day 
with good food and great company. Adding to the spirit of service, 
local ROTC cadets were on hand to serve lunch, showing appreci-
ation for our senior community. A representative from Senator Paul 
Moriarty’s office also joined the event, sharing valuable informa-
tion about programs and resources available to seniors.



GT Field of Dreams players at Spectrum Sports

What an incredible day for the GT Field of Dreams players at Spectrum Sports!
Owned by two dedicated special education teachers, Coach Dan and Coach James, Spectrum Sports is an inclusive 
fitness program designed for people of all abilities. Through sports, games, obstacle courses, and circuit training, 
they make fitness fun and accessible for everyone!
Our GT Field of Dreams players had the amazing opportunity to tour the facility and participate in a class, and to say 
they had a blast would be an understatement! A huge thank you to Coach Lily and Coach Dina for your hospitality 
and for making the experience so special.
Thank you, Coach Dan and Coach James, for this unforgettable experience!



Registration opens soon for the Gloucester Township preschool 
program! Current students and siblings can register starting April 
23, while new student registration begins May 5. The program 
runs Monday through Thursday, grouping children by their Kin-
dergarten entry year. To join the 4-Year-Old Program, children 
must be 4 by September 30. For our 3-Year-Old Program, chil-
dren can start in the session that aligns with their birthday:
Fall: Must be 3 by September 30
Winter: Must be 3 by December 15
Spring: Must be 3 by March 1
With small class sizes (just 8 children per teacher), space is limit-
ed! Register HERE or in person at the Recreation Center.
For more details or to schedule a tour, contact Diane Jones at 
dianejones@glotwp.com or 856-435-5734.

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION

SAVE THE DATE!

Tuesday, February 25th JOIN US for our second Coffee with a 
Vet event, to foster camaraderie and support among local veter-
ans. This month’s gathering will take place Tuesday, February 25th 
from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at the Gloucester Township Senior 
Center, located at 1261 Chews Landing Rd. 

https://glotwp.com/department/recreation/preschool/
https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Blackwood/GloucesterTWPScholarshipRun?fbclid=IwY2xjawIbQQRleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHTjCfgY3DRGu0mciDrNzRKWQ1anBVhB8OuMdUJ9gh_WazCmRcKL4ZM0LHA_aem_hYX8OLb4yZjElCcAb5Qd6A


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Stay tuned for this month’s episode of On the Air with 
Mayor Mayer where the Mayor talks about all the excit-
ing stuff happening in Gloucester Township in the month 
of February.
 CLICK HERE for all podcast episodes. 

Nominate exceptional women for Gloucester Township’s Nominate exceptional women for Gloucester Township’s 
Women’s History Month recognition! Submit an essay Women’s History Month recognition! Submit an essay 
highlighting their contributions by March 10th. highlighting their contributions by March 10th. 
Awards presented on March 24th at the Township Council Awards presented on March 24th at the Township Council 
Meeting. Meeting. 
CLICK HERE,CLICK HERE, for more information.  for more information. 

New Episodes of On the Air with 
Mayor Mayer Every Month!

https://glotwp.com/podcast/
https://glotwp.com/news/gloucester-township-women-who-make-a-difference-2025/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIbQ_5leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHVtX0MZTBNNE5B7ZzKc9-EZJ9ErEND4g0yNhALA7xkRkf4ya7EtrWhDMNA_aem_i6eth54DSddKRoAuuSZBzA

